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TL° NOTICE

WOODLANDS DIVISION

To All Our Purchase Wood Suppliers

Given the uncertainty of current business conditions JDI will not be entering
new contracts or renewing/extending existing wood supply contracts through
spring road closure season.

For clarity, this means once existing contracts have been completed either by
delivering 100% of the volume or reaching the end date — whichever comes
first, any further deliveries by the supplier shall be processed as gatewood at
posted prices.

This shall be in effect until JDI provides further notice.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Brent Thompson

J.D. Irving, Limited

Copy: N.B. Forest Product Marketing Boards



